
 

 
 
 

 

 

Dec. 8, 2022 
 
Harwinder Sandhu 
MLA, Vernon-Monashee 
Harwinder.Sandhu.MLA@leg.bc.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms. Sandhu 
 
On behalf of the Greater Vernon Chamber of Commerce, I want to congratulate you on being appointed 
as the Parliamentary Secretary for Seniors’ Services and Long-Term Care. 
 
We believe that your experience in health care will prove beneficial to this new role, and we would 
encourage you to be an advocate not only for B.C.’s seniors but for those who provide these vital 
services in communities such as Vernon. While there are currently challenges within seniors’ services 
and long-term care, there are also significant opportunities. 
 
Once again, congratulations on being appointed Parliamentary Secretary for Seniors’ Services and Long-
Term Care. We look forward to working with you to ensure the priorities of Vernon-Monashee are 
addressed within the Government of B.C. 
 

 
 
 
 
Dan Proulx 
General Manager 
Greater Vernon Chamber of Commerce 
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